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Six Candidates Interviewed for Seneca City Administrator
( KNZA )-Six candidates have been interviewed for the position of Seneca city administrator.

The candidates were interviewed over the weekend by the City Council’s employee committee.

During a special meeting last Monday, the council selected the candidates to be interviewed from
those screened by the League of Kansas Municipalities.

The deadline for applications was February 11th.
A date hasn’t been set when a decision will be made on the hiring of a new city administrator.

The position has been vacant since the late January resignation of Tami Haverkamp.
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